
4/1 -- Lego Club 3:15-4:15
4/1 -- Sec. Sports Club 3:15-4:15
4/3 -- Elem. Sports Club 3:15-4:15
4/4 -- GradBash (Seniors only)
4/7 –- Summer Camp Registration Begins
4/7-11 -- Spirit Week
4/8 – Lego Club 3:15 - 4:15
4/8 – Sec. Sports Club 3:15 - 4:15
4/10 – Elem. Sports Club 3:15 - 4:15
4/11 – High School Prom (High School
Students Only)

Coming eventsComing events

www.thekeytolearning.org
Facebook: The Key to Learning with Dr. Nyman
Facebook: TK2L PTF

Look us up!Look us up!

We are always in need of substitutes. If
you would like to be added to our sub list,
please email office@thekeytolearning.org
to request instructions on how to complete
your background check. 

Substitutes neededSubstitutes needed

Please take the time to fill out our
“Parent Survey”. The link is in the
body of this email. Your input is
valuable to us as we strive to
continually improve and meet the
needs of our students and families.

surveysurvey

If your child has a Step-Up Scholarship, please make sure you submit your scholarship renewal
application by Wednesday, April 30, 2025.
After this date, all students will be processed as "new students" due to legislative changes for this
year. As soon as you receive your child's approval, please send their Award ID to
office@thekeytolearning.org 
If you have any questions regarding the Step Up for Students scholarship renewal/application process,
please contact Step Up for Students via the chat feature on their website, www.sufs.org, or call 877-735-
7837. 

For AAA students, renewals are also being processed so please make sure you have submitted your child's
scholarship renewal for the 25-26 school year. Please send a copy of your AAA Award Letter to
office@thekeytolearning.org once you have received it. If you have questions regarding the AAA
scholarship renewal/application process, please contact AAA at 888-707-2465. 

Parent NewsletterParent Newsletter
Week  of 3/31/25

2025-26 SCHOLARSHIP REMINDER2025-26 SCHOLARSHIP REMINDER  

Donation RequestsDonation Requests
Lysol/Disinfectant wipes
Kleenex
Copy Paper

Thank you to those who have donated the much
needed items to the school!


